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I am writing in support of LD 1138. This bill will remove the requirement to retreat
during a self defense situation. During a self defense situation there is often no time to
second guess and this bill will remove the confusion surrounding this issue. Most
states already have enacted similar legislation. I urge you to support this bill.



